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Leaving Featherstone Wood Primary 

School 

Changing your child's school is an important decision which you might be considering for a 

variety of reasons. It is always important to do this in discussion with the school your 

child is currently attending. 

  

Moving schools at any point between Reception and Year 6 is called an 'in-year' admission. 

All applications for school places in-year must now be made via the child’s home local 

authority, so you will need to approach your child's current school and ask for an 

application pack. 

 In Hertfordshire, in-year admissions are handled by Herts County Council. Please visit 

http://www.hertsdirect.org/services/edlearn/admissions/inyear/  for further 

information and application materials. Paper copies of application material should also be 

available from your child's current school. 

  

If you need any other help or advice, please contact our school office on 01348 235550, 

who will be happy to help you 
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